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GUIDELINES FOR  
INSTALLING A SATELLITE DISH 

 
 

 In accordance with federal statutes (http://www.fcc.gov/mb/facts/otard.html), homeowners’ 
associations can provide general guidelines for the placement of satellite dishes.  
 
The Cypress Head Master Homeowners’ Association’s guidelines for the installation of a 
satellite dish are:  
 
 
1) Satellite dishes ARE NOT TO BE PLACED ON THE FRONT OF ANY RESIDENCE 
provided that this HOA-preferred placement does not impose unreasonable delay or expense or 
preclude receptions of an acceptable quality signal.  If an alternative location is recommended by 
installer, written proof will need to be furnished by the installer to the HOA explaining in detail 
the issue(s) of requesting a change to approved location(s). 
 
2) An Architectural Review Committee form is not required for the installation of a satellite dish.  
 
3) Residents of the Golf Villas should contact Cheryl at TLC Management (386-219-2010) to 
verify if there are any guidelines/restrictions when placing a satellite dish or other antennae on 
the roof of one of the Golf Villa homes.  
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